

SISTER BETSY VAN DEUSEN, CSJ CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER MAUREEN PETRIE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

November 2023

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

Many individuals and families in our community are struggling. They come to our door looking for help dealing with hunger, loneliness, poverty, homelessness, familial issues, domestic violence, addiction, human trafficking, trauma, medical insurance decisions, transportation difficulties, and more. We are the agency people come to who have nowhere else to turn.

Catholic Charities of Herkimer County offers over 20 programs tailored to address the needs of people who find themselves in all types of difficult situations. Thanks to the support of those of you in our caring community, each year we touch the lives of over 15,000 people here in Herkimer County.

On the following page, you will find the success story of one young man helped by our Herkimer County Prevention Council (HCPC) Program. I have also enclosed a comprehensive list of our programs. The assistance we are able to offer through these programs only happens because your support.

Our 26th Annual Sister Rachel Campaign is now underway. All dollars raised by this effort stay in Herkimer County and go directly to the support of our local programs like The Herkimer County Prevention Council.

Your generosity and support are, as always, sincerely appreciated by Catholic Charities, and most especially by those who benefit from the many programs we offer.

We have provided an easy-to-use remittance envelope for your convenience.

Thank you and may God Bless You!
Sincerely,

Maureen Petrie, Executive Director

****************	***************
Please find enclosed the tax-deductible of	donation for our Sr. Rachel Annual Giving to Catholic Charities of Herkimer Co
NAME:	Please make checks payable to: Catholic Charities of Herkimer County and return in the remittance envelope enclosed.
EMAIL:	Credit card donations can be made through our website: www.ccherkimercounty.org